
Thank you for your patience during this transition!

Nimkee Clinic is currently upgrading to a new 
electronic medical record (EMR) system called Epic.

All patients at their first appointment on the new system, 
will need to complete registration.

Representatives from 
MyMichigan Health & Nimkee 

are working together to implement Epic.
They will be on site through Friday, Oct. 10, 2025.

7500 Soaring Eagle Blvd. 


